
Question on recommendation from Nunavut Impact Review Board

May 13, 2015

Mr. Dennis Bevington MP Northwest Territories:

Mr. Chair, this week the Nunavut Impact Review Board recommended that Resources Canada's 
proposed uranium mine near Baker Lake should not proceed. 

Will the minister accept this recommendation from the board or will he ignore the interests of the 
people in Nunavut and reject the board's recommendation?

Hon. Bernard Valcourt (Minister of Aboriginal Affairs and Northern Development, CPC):

Mr. Chair, what the minister will do is receive the recommendations of the board, look at them 
diligently and then make a decision.


